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Congratulations to our ETSU Upward 

Bound Scholars Bowl Team!   

They won the state championship and 

are headed to regionals in Atlanta!  We 

are so proud of them! 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

Joey Dodson 3/1 

Alayna Bailiff-Marshall 3/4 

Gabriela DeLeon 3/7 

Aiden Danner 3/8 

Sadie Hood 3/9 

Jaileny Vasquez-Lopez 3/9 

__________________________________________ 

TRIVIA 

Why did Celtic Warriors decapitate their enemies? 

Email your answer to Amanda (worleya@etsu.edu) 

Congratulations to our previous weeks’ winners 

Jacob Presley and Jessie Myers!  

Last week’s answer: (by magnetic storms that have been 

triggered by solar activity, such as solar flares (explosions 

of the sun) or coronal mass ejections (ejected gas bubbles) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

MONDAY  
SESSIONS:  
 
April 7 

April 28 

May 5 

 

Don’t forget to do your 

goals! 

 

mailto:worleya@etsu.edu


College Spotlight: King University  
 

• Located in Bristol, TN  
• Private Christian University  
• Small school environment  
• 90+ areas of study  
• Highly ranked nursing program  
• Tuition & fees: $37,564 per year  
• Room & board: $11,426 per year  

 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS FOR SENIORS: 

•  Don't forget to file your 2025-2026 FAFSA! If you need assistance, ask your 

UB school visit representative for help. 

• If you are planning to live on campus, you can go ahead and do the housing 

application at the school you are attending in the fall.   

•  Sign up for orientation at the college you've chosen to attend. If you are 

planning to Bridge this summer, you will need to register for the May 16th 

orientation at ETSU. Registration for this orientation is now open!  

• If you are planning to Bridge this summer, make sure you are working on 

your immunization form. If you need an immunization form, ask your staff 

person.   

 

 

 

 

Our Senior Sash 

Ceremony will be 

Wednesday, April 23rd 

More info to come!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


